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January 26, 1982
ANPP-19993 — JMA/JRM

Mr. Frank A. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

6 y+ @PAL 4b
)

fear

Subject: Review of Comments on Draft Environmental
Statement, Palo Verde Nuclear Generating
Station, (PVNGS) Units 1, 2 and 3

File: 82-056-'026; G.1.10

Dear Mr. Miraglia:

Your letter of January 12, 1982 asking for responses to the comments you
received on the Palo Verde DES was not received in our office until
January 18, 1982. We will have a number of responses to make to the comments,
however, due to the delay in receipt of the comments, we will not be able to
respond by January 25, as requested.

1

We will forward our responses as soon as possible. Thank you for the oppor-
tunity to Zespond..

Very truly yours,

CV.K
E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President,

Nuclear Projects
'ANPP Project Director

EEVBJr/JRM/av

cc: P. Hourihan
R. Greenfield
A. C. Gehr s5
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